
May 8, 2024

Dear Holton Community:

Thank you for your support! While the election results are still being finalized, I wanted
to share with you the unofficial results of the non-homestead operating millage renewal
for Holton Public Schools.

The non-homestead operating millage renewal passed with approximately 75% of
voters supporting the renewal. This will provide stable funding for HPS into 2030 without
any tax increase for homestead properties.

Again, thank you for your continued support for Holton Public Schools. I am very proud
and grateful to serve this community! On Holton!

With Great Respect,

Dr. Adam Bayne
Superintendent
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